From: PycnaHa KopeubKa _

Sent: jeudi, 19 septembre 2024 17:30
To: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org>

Cc: 'aarhus.prtr.uk ; ECE-Aarhus-Compliance
<aarhus.compliance@un.org>; /lyuko EkaTepuHa ; BukTopua Kupeesa

Subject: ACCC/C/2022/191 (Ukraine)

Dear Fional!

The Ministry of Environmental Protection and Natural Resources of Ukraine
considered the notification ACCC/C/2022/191 Ukraine, submitted to the
Compliance Committee of the Aarhus Convention on December 24, 2021 by the
non-governmental organization "Ecoclub", regarding Ukraine's possible non-
compliance with Articles 3 (1), 6 (4), (6) (e) and (8) and 7 of the Convention in
connection with the activities of the Kronospan woodworking enterprise, and
provides answer and explanation.

Best regards,

Ruslana Koretska





